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DCPS Credit Recovery Engagement Feedback and Response 

DC Public Schools (DCPS) is committed to partnering with students, families, and communities to ensure all 
students are prepared for college, career, and life. For School Year 2018-2019, DCPS released updated 
attendance, graduation, secondary grading, and student promotion policies to set clear expectations about our 
standards of excellence for students and what supports DCPS will provide along the way. The final policies and 
regulations were guided by community feedback and informed by stakeholder concerns. This document 
summarizes public feedback on the draft credit recovery policy and the decisions made to update the policy based 
on the feedback. 
 
October Credit Recovery Engagement Session  
 
DCPS’ draft credit recovery policy was open for public comment from October 4 to October 18. During this time, 
DCPS held the following engagements: a public webinar, an in-person focus group, a feedback session during the 
Chancellor’s Principal Cabinet meeting, and a feedback session during the Chancellor’s Student Cabinet meeting. 
DCPS also received 63 comments online, a letter from the State Board of Education (SBOE), and a letter from the 
Senior High Alliance of Parents, Principals and Educators (SHAPPE). 
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DCPS Credit Recovery Engagement Feedback and Response 

Policy Expectations: Commentators believe the draft 
policy lacks clarity regarding teacher and student 
expectations. Many believe that requiring teachers to 
create individualized plans covering multiple content 
is tim


